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The Association of Southeast Asian Nations (ASEAN) condemns the heinous 

bombing of the subway in St. Petersburg, Russia on 3 April 2017 which claimed 

several lives and injured many others. 

  

ASEAN joins Russia and the international community in condemning this senseless 

act of terror, and extends its deep sympathies and condolences to the Government 

and people of the Russian Federation, especially to the families of the victims of the 

deadly attack. 

 

ASEAN reaffirms its strong commitment to working closely with the international 

community in the fight against terrorism in all its forms and manifestations, 

regardless of their motivation, wherever, whenever and by whomsoever it is 

committed. 
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